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Media Relations  
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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  
July 19, 2024  
  

SUPERIOR COURT OF LOS ANGELES COUNTY 
EXPERIENCING SIGNIFICANT CONNECTIVITY ISSUES 

IMPACTING OPERATIONS 
 

The Superior Court of Los Angeles County is experiencing significant system-wide connectivity issues that are 
impacting the Court’s ability to conduct business. Matters where parties were scheduled to appear remotely 
today, July 19, will be continued and parties notified of a new date.  
 
The Court is rapidly working to reestablish connectivity. More information will be shared once available.  
 
Please follow the Court on ‘X’, @LASuperiorCourt, for the latest updates.   
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